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Cracks on AFR 22 bogies 

Occurrence date 7/11/2017 
Organisation EPSF (Établissement Public de Sécurité Ferroviaire)  - French NSA  
Safety issue 
description 

EPSF was informed on Friday 10 November 2017 of the existence of 
significant cracks on AFR 22 bogies.  
Given the potential seriousness of the consequences of this type of 
defect, EPSF asked national involved wagons keepers to identify 
vehicles equipped with AFR 22 bogies in their fleet and to immediately 
immobilize and control them. The results of these checks will be 
transmitted to EPSF. In the event of a defect found, EPSF will be 
informed of the actions decided by Holders and ECM to monitor these 
wagons.  
Railway undertakings holding a security certificate issued by EPSF have 
been informed of this alert too. 

 

Examples of flaws to be detected: 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 


